From: Angela Patricia Rivera Galvis [mailto:angela.rivera@cancilleria.gov.co] 
Sent: Thursday 30 June 2016 21:02
To: Technical Assistance
Cc: Maria Laura Rojas Vallejo; Claudia Vasquez Marazzani; Andrea Lopez Arias; alcastro@minambiente.gov.co; Jose Alvaro Rodriguez Castañeda; Carlos Carretero (carlos.carretero@misioncolombia.ch)
Subject: RV: (5) Solicitud Información Centros regionales
Importance: High

Dear Sirs:
 
I am writing to you with regard to the kind invitation to provide views on the interim methodology for evaluating the performance of regional centres under the Basel and Stockholm Conventions in accordance with the decisions SC - 7/17 and BC-12/10. 
 
In that sense and after consultations with the national competent authorities, we consider that the existing criteria and methodology are relevant and we do not have comments or recommendations to those set out in the documents. 
 
We will appreciate if you could acknowledge receipt of this information. 
 
Best regards,
 
Angela Rivera
Second Secretary
Ministry of Foreign Affairs.
